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CAREER

EXPLORATION

AUFM Registered Apprenticeship
2 Plumbing Apprenticeship Positions will open

in early spring, with an anticipated start date
of June 2025. For more information, click here. 

FALL CO OP SPOTLIGHT
Antonio Lopez, senior at Beauregard High School joined AUFM
in August as a part of his Co Op work program. Antonio works
in the Waste Reduction and Recycling Department, a division
of Campus Services. We are looking forward to welcoming 4
more Co Op students to the team in Spring 2025. If you’re
interested in learning more about AUFM’s Co Op Work
Program, reach out to Hayley White, hcw0028@auburn.edu.

Caption: Antonio setting out recyling bags in
preparation for a home football game.

Career Connections Summer Job Application Opens January 6th

Click here to view the Career Connections Application Timeline. 

Job Shadowing Day at Facilities Management - Friday, January 31st 

AUFM Presents: Dynamic Divas - Friday, March 21st

Career Technical Professionals Summer Symposium - Wednesday,
June 18th 

DID YOU KNOW? 
50% OF AUFM
APPRENTICES

PARTICIPATED IN AN
AUFM WORKFORCE

DEVEOPMENT
PROGRAM IN
HIGHSCHOOL

FIND US ONLINE

Job Shadowing on Groundhog Day
Registration is now open! Click here to

register.  
https://auburn.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/

SV_0VcPboQ3Nz4vw0K 

AUB.IE/AUFMWORKFORCE

https://fm.auburn.edu/apprenticeship/
https://fm.auburn.edu/careerconnections/
https://fm.auburn.edu/careerconnections/
https://fm.auburn.edu/facilities-workforce-development/

